
 

 

 

 

DATE:  March 3, 2020  

 

TO:   Thomas Holyoke, Chair, Academic Senate 

  Saul Jimenez-Sandoval, Provost  

 

FROM:  Kathleen Dyer, Chair, Department of Child and Family Science  

 

After many months of internal deliberation and discussion with colleagues across campus, 

and in accordance with the policies outlined in the APM 113, the faculty of the Department of 

Child and Family Science request of the Academic Senate and of the Provost to move our 

department from the Jordan College into the College of Social Sciences. We believe that this 

will be a better placement for our faculty and our students, and one that is a better fit for our 

discipline more generally.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:  Dennis Nef, Dean, Jordan College of Agricultural Sciences and Technology  

   Michelle Denbeste, Dean, College of Social Sciences  

  Faculty, Department of Child and Family Science  

 


